
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

PROJECT NO. LAPW2505 

DEMOLITION OF BUILDING 1138 
 

 

The Airport Authority of the City of Lincoln, Nebraska (the “Authority”) is accepting proposals until 

4:00pm local time on November 14, 2024 for the complete demolition of certain buildings. Proposals 

maybe submitted by USPS, delivery by nationally-recognized courier service, or in person to the following 

address:  3401 W. Luke Street, Lincoln, Nebraska, 68524. 

 

Bids must be submitted on the specified Proposal Form and the successful bidder will be required to 

execute the specified form of the Contract. 

 

The building involved is identified as: 

 

  Building 1138, located at 4611 NW 39th Street, Lincoln, NE 68524 

 

Information on this project may be obtained by contacting Bob McNally, Director of Operations at (402) 

458-2402 or rmcnally@lincolnairport.com. 

 

Bidders should not add any conditions or qualifying statements to the bids or the bid may be declared 

irregular and not responsive to the bid specifications. 

 

The Authority reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive any defects in bidding, and to make an 

award determined to be in the best interest of the Airport Authority of the City of Lincoln. 

 
All bids received shall be opened at 4:00 p.m. local time, or as soon thereafter as practical, on November 

14, 2024 at the office of the Director of Operations, 3401 W. Luke Street, Lincoln, Nebraska. Bidders or 

their representatives may be present. 
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